

Stories from the classroom

Over my 12 years with QuarkNet, my students have engaged in with the program in many ways. We host a cosmic ray detector at our school and AP students use the e-Lab for their final project. We have had students participate in our center meetings. We have been able to have some of our students visit Fermilab. We also are fortunate that an alumni of our school is a QuarkNet teacher.

Personally, I have been able to participate in CMS f-pix testing at SiDet at Fermilab, the QuarkNet Fellows program, the NSF review process, and the HST program at CERN. Each one of these experiences has enriched my classroom instruction and connected me with some of the finest physics educators in the world.

David McClary North Tonawanda High School North Tonawanda, NY University at Buffalo Center